
Repertoire Week 

Repertoire Week is next week! 

The Repertoire classes will be 

held on Tuesday, March 15th 

and Wednesday, March 16th. 

Lesson students will perform 2 

songs from their current reper-

toire in a variety of styles and 

time periods for their families.  

Students, thank you in advance 

for sharing your beautiful mu-

sic!  

NYSSMA  

Repertoire 

Some of our students are learning 

pieces from the latest NYSSMA 

manual. Students put in the extra 

practice time to prepare these 

special NYSSMA pieces.  They 

will be ready to perform  at our 

annual Spring Recital.  Happy 

practicing! 

During The Spring 

Session...students will 

work to increase their speed 

with music theory flash cards 

each week!  How fast can you 

recognize each note, rhythm or 

music symbol? 

Spring Session  

Reservations 

It is time for students who 

registered for the Winter Ses-

sion only to reserve their place 

in the Spring Session. Please 

email Miss Peggy at your 

earliest convenience.  Students 

who have registered for the full 

school year and those with 

monthly tuition are already 

registered for the Spring Ses-

sion.  

 

New students may email the 

registration information re-

quested online to receive a 

brochure which includes every-

thing they need to get started.  

 

Spring Recital      

Students will let Miss Peggy 

know at the first Spring Ses-

sion lesson about their partici-

pation in the recital. 

We will choose two songs 

from current repertoire to pre-

pare for performance.    

You’ll prepare for the recital by 

including your recital pieces in 

your daily practice at home and 

by attending the rehearsals.  

 This way you will be ready to 

perform for family and friends 

at the Spring Recital! Each 

performer will gain valuable 

experience performing at the 

Spring Recital which adds to 

their skill and confidence. 

Discounts Available 

Current students receive a $10 

tuition discount for every new 

student they refer who regis-

ters!  This program is unlim-

ited! 

Winter Session  
Wrap-up  

 
March 12, 2022 

Here are some FAQ’s and 

links to our website about Miss 

Peggy’s Music Room.    

Are 2022 Spring lessons and 

classes online or in-person? 

2022 Spring lessons and classes 

will be continuing online. Les-

sons and classes for fully vacci-

nated students are also an op-

tion.  Please let Miss Peggy 

know if you’d like to switch to 

in-person for the Spring. 

What about the 2022 Spring 

Recital-will it be online or in 

person?  TBD 

How do I find registration 

information for lessons or 

classes?  Go to our Contact/

Registration page. 

How do I find if I have a 

lesson or class on a particu-

lar day?  Look on the Session 

Calendar for “Lessons” on a 

particular day.  If not listed, 

there are no lessons on that 

date.  It is the same for classes.  

During the Spring Session, the 

calendar will also list the Recital 

Rehearsal and the Spring Recital 

dates.  In the “Notes” section 

you will find any special info 

about that month. 

Miss Peggy’s Music Room FAQ 
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LESSONS  
MEET 
 
 

04/4- 

06/11 

 

MUSIC 
CLASSES  
MEET 

04/30-

06/11 

LESSON 
MAKE UP  
DAY   

06/13 

SPRING 

Recital Rehearsals 

06/14-15 

SPRING  

RECITAL 

 

 
 

06/16 

 

 

DAYS OFF Spring 

Break 

4/17-24 

 

Memorial 

Day 

05/26-6/3 

*Please Save the  

Spring Session  

Calendar!  

2022 

Spring  

Session  

Calendar* 
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